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The past few months have been a first for 

everyone. No one has experienced a pandemic 

of this scale, and we have all had to make 

significant adjustments to our work lives and 

personal lives that we never imagined having to 

make. For those of us fortunate enough to be in 

good health and to remain employed, we have 

had to alter our schedules, routines, and habits. 

Despite this enormous disruption in our day-to-

day lives, the members of the Evidence Based 

Library and Information Practice Editorial Team 

managed to publish our previous issue in the 

middle of March, only a few days behind 

schedule.  

 

Over the last three months, the Editorial Team, 

all volunteers with day jobs and lives disrupted 

by the pandemic, have continued to work to 

produce the latest issue of the journal before 

you. As the Editor-in-Chief, I am of course very 

proud of our team. I am also impressed by the 

contributions of the evidence summary writers, 

peer reviewers, and copyeditors who have 

continued to move the editorial process forward 

and to meet tight deadlines. These individuals 

increase the caliber of the journal submissions 

and continue to do so while handling current 

world events. The pandemic would have been 

an acceptable reason to step away from these 

additional volunteer responsibilities and yet no 

one did. 

 

I want to thank all the people who are involved 

with the journal for their dedication, at all times 

but especially now.  
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